



Our Ref: CMA/KSH/MBE

18th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

GCSE/A LEVEL PHOTOGRAPHY TRIP TO FILEY TUESDAY 14th OCTOBER 2025

One of the most important features of our photography course is that we take students out of school on trips to take photographs. Although students are expected to take their own photographs independently, a trip to help students do this is always very beneficial for their grades.

We have arranged a visit to Filey, on the East Coast, on Tuesday 14th October 2025. It is a venue we have used many times as it is a safe environment with little traffic and many varied subjects for students to photograph.

We will escort students for most of the time during the day, moving from "one zone" to another, although at some points students will be allowed to move independently in groups of three to photograph the wider area.

Year 12 and 13 students will be allowed remote access during the day. They will be told a time and place to meet for the return journey. Students will have the school mobile number given to them and staff will have students mobile phone numbers in case contact is needed during the day.

Students do not have to wear uniform and we strongly advise they bring warm clothing and waterproofs. A packed lunch is needed although students can also buy food in Filey. Students receiving free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.

If the weather is very severe, we may return earlier but a little light rain or cold weather would not cause the trip to be cancelled.

We will leave school at 9.00am and plan to return at about 4.00pm. We will let you know if we are delayed for any reason.

We very much hope you will support us with this trip and another, which is planned for the Spring. The cost of this trip is £20 which covers the cost of the coach hire; unfortunately, if not enough contributions are forthcoming then we may have to cancel the trip.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Short Head of Create

